

22 May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

RE: Principals Update - Term 5, Week 4

Just one more week of term 5 and Year 11 exams are now in full swing. We are extremely proud of the attitude they have approached exams up to now. Many thanks for your support in ensuring they

are attending lessons and revision sessions as per their

timetable.

After two long years it was lovely to be able to send a team of athletes to the once again annual Bournemouth Town Sports, at Kings Park Stadium. Oak students did us proud, competing with great determination. More photos and a full write up will follow in next weeks newsletter. Now students return to Oak to continue to train and get ready for our own Sports Day which will take place on Friday 15th July. More details will follow but we look forward to being able to welcome parents/carers to this event to watch their children take part.



Home Learning

A reminder that students should be completing all homework in their homework booklets on a weekly basis. They should also be completing work set on Sparxs Maths. If this has not been completed on **time**, they will be expected to attend a home learning detention.

Jubilee Celebrations

With the Queen's Jubilee fast approaching our Student Council are keen to mark the occasion with one of our popular cake sales on Friday 27th May. All money raised will be split between supporting our upcoming Peter Pan performance and our student selected charity. If your child would like to contribute cakes to sale for the day please can these be brough to DT1 on Friday morning. Students can bring a small amount of cash on this day to purchase some of the cakes. The picture here is a small sample of what we may be able to expect from our infamous Year 10 baker, Isabel H.



The term will end this Friday at normal time, 2pm. We thank you again for your continued support. Do not hesitate to contact any member of the Academy Team using email addresses at the following link Academy Staff - Oak Academy (oak-academy.co.uk) or contact me directly at Hayley.richley@oak-academy.co.uk.

Yours Sincerely,

Hayley Richley

Interim Principal

Oak Academy

Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Interim Principal

www.oak-academy.co.uk

E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600

Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ

